
 

11 November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing you remind you of an excellent revision tool that we have invested in and is available to 

all of our students. GCSEPod is an award-winning digital content and revision provider that can 

support revision outside of the classroom. Your child can log on at www.gcsepod.com to watch 

revision videos and attempt quizzes for their GCSE subjects. They all have their own log in credentials 

and have been using GCSEPod for several weeks.  

Additionally, GCSEPod are hosting a series of free webinars in the coming weeks designed to help 

students focus on motivation, mindset, working smarter and achieving the optimum study/life 

balance. The sessions have a limited number of places therefore we would recommend you book onto 

them quickly to secure a place. Additional information including how to book can be found on their 

website under the heading “Student Webinars”.  

https://www.gcsepod.com/podup-presents-webinars/ 

During the webinars there is an opportunity to ask questions. Students have the option to remain 

anonymous when watching the webinar and parents are welcome to watch alongside them. The 

webinars will work on tablets as well as computers and joining instructions are emailed following 

successful registration.  

We hope as many students as possible take up this free opportunity to support their studies.  

Yours faithfully 

Miss K Hickinbotham 
 

 
 
Associate School Leader 
KHickinbotham@medenschool.co.uk 
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